
Aaniin,  

My name is 

Sherry Iris 

King, I am 

honored to 

have been 

nominated 

as 

Councillor 

for the 

upcoming 

election and I am happy to accept.  I 

would like to take this opportunity to 

thank my nominator Margaret White and 

seconder Kyle King.   

I would also like to acknowledge the 

accomplishments and hard work of the 

out-going Chief and Council and extend 

best wishes to those who vie for re-

election.    

I have been very fortunate to have had the 

experience to live both on and off 

reserve.  It has given me a better 

understanding of some issues and 

concerns raised from our members, we 

are one community regardless of our 

residency and there should not be any 

differentiation between on and off-

reserve.   

I was previously a Board of Director for 

the Georgian Bay Native Friendship 

Centre and also for the Georgian Bay 

Native Women’s Association.  As a 

Board we identified community needs 

and worked together to get the best 

results.   

If elected I will work as a collaborative 

team member alongside the Chief and 

Council and strive to make the best 

decisions so that our community 

continues to move forward toward a great 

future. I have a strong voice and will 

advocate for our members with an honest 

and transparent approach and will do my 

best to meet challenges and help guide us 

in a direction that positively benefits our 

members and community.   

Transparency is Key: 

 

In order to take actions that fully 

represent the mandate of our community, 

it is imperative that our governance 

structure is fully transparent. Being open 

honest and clear, ensuring that all actions, 

tasks, and efforts are fully visible and 

understood. Information sharing at every 

stage is key. This allows you the 

membership to be fully informed and 

provides the opportunity for the 

membership a chance to provide 

meaningful feedback on issues that are 

important to you the members. Your 

voices matter! 

There are many areas of interest that I am 

passionate about such as housing and 

education, just to name a few.  The 

following is a list of issues where I 

believe we can make progress: 

Strategies to move forward: 

 

- Revisit the trust fund for our 

minors to ensure they receive 

their annual interest; 

- I would like to see more 

community involvement on major 

decisions; 

- Improvement on the condition of 

the dump.  

I am a woman of faith and integrity, I am 

approachable, compassionate and 

committed.  I am hopeful for your 

support and it would be a privilege to 

represent you as a Councillor. 

Miigwetch 

Sherry King 


